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Chris <cj heinbockel@yahoo, com>
Monday, February 8, 2010 7:13 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

The proposed changes to the margin requirements of retail Forex trading will remove the average investor from
the market leaving it only accessable to the banks and the rich.
I am quite able to guage my own risk appetite without your help. I trust my forex broker to remain within the guide
lines of existing regulations and I do not see the need of wholesale changes to the entire spectrum.
Sincerely
Christian J Heinbockel


